
Winter projects 2017 

Weather permitting during the winter period, the following projects have 

been earmarked by the club Management; 

- Install mats on the 3rd and the 9th tees 

- 13th Tee 

To level and increase the size of the current tee and the removal of some 

trees that block the view of the hole. 

- 6th green to the 7th tee Path 

To remove the current path and install a stone path similar to the new ones 

on the 5th, 6th, 7th, 8th and 9th, this will improve the look and safety of the 

path. 

- Drain the front of the 4th green 

To improve the drainage and reduce the amount of time the green is closed 

- Replace irrigation around the 4th green 

To improve the current irrigation system giving more control over watering. 

This will be done at the same time as the drainage reducing disturbance. The 

bank left on the green will be softened at the same time to improve 

playability. 

- Drain front of the 8th green 

To improve the drainage around the front of the green. The bank at the back 

of the green will be softened off at the same time improving playability and 

making it easier to maintain. 

- Root pruning behind the 9th green 

A trench will be dug behind the 9th green breaking the tree roots and a board 

installed to reduce the amount of roots that are able to get to the 9th green. 

This will improve the grass cover on the green. At this time the bank at the 

back will be softened off, creating a fairer run off area. 

- Putting green 

Drainage material will be injected every 2 meters, 1 meter deep over the 

whole green to improve the soil structure/texture improving the drainage. 


